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In order to better serve our customers, we are changing the District’s Office 

hours to 8 am to 12:30 pm and 1 pm to 4:30 pm.   This change will provide 

many of our customers an ability to reach the office during their lunch 

breaks.  

Having high quality, safe drinking water is important to us all.     

To have great water, it helps to begin with a great source.  Whiskeytown Lake was 
formed by construction of the Claire A. Hill Dam in 1963, as part of the Trinity 
River Division Project and Central Valley Project to minimize flooding, provide a 
source of irrigation and drinking water, and create recreational opportunities.  The 
lake has a capacity of 241,100 acre-feet.  Inflow to the reservoir is provided by two 
main sources: Clear Creek, which drains a majority of the watershed; and the Clear 
Creek Conduit, which conveys water from Lewiston Lake in Trinity County.  

To ensure the best possible quality, the District tests the water in accordance to 
Federal and State regulations.  The District regularly conducts routine tests 
throughout the District.   

The District also makes seasonal operational changes, as well as, flushes dead-end 
lines to ensure that the highest quality drinking water is available to our customers.  
Dead-end flushing is just another method we use to guarantee delivery of the high-
est quality drinking water to your tap.     

The District regularly conducts additional testing which includes: lead and copper, 
disinfection byproducts (TTHM & HAA5), asbestos, and those included in the U.S. 
EPA Unregulated Contaminant Monitoring Rule program. 

For more information regarding water quality, please contact the District Office.  
To view the Consumer Confidence Report, simply use the link on our website 
www.centervillecsd.org. 

Every thought is a seed.  If you plant crab apples, don’t 

count on harvesting Golden Delicious. 

                                                                  Bill Meyer 

Quotable Quotes: 



Average Water Usage for the month:  

Compare the usage on your water bill with the 

average of the District.     

August’s Average:   7,500 cubic - feet.         

Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s Meeting will 
be held Wednesday, September 18th at 7:00 pm.   
 

The public is always welcome.  

School is Back in Session…. Watch for the BUS! 

We would like to remind you that school has started!  Please re-

member to be alert to the school buses picking up and dropping off 

children and be on the look out for children taking advantage of 

walking or cycling to and from school. Please remember to reduce 

your speed during school hours and be courteous with your driving 

habits. 

The District Office will be closed  

Monday, September 2nd  

in observance of Labor Day.  

Here are some fun days dedicated to activities in September.     

• September 5th: National Cheese Pizza Day 

• September 8th: National Grandparents Day 

• September 16th: National Play-Doh Day 

• September 19th: International "Talk Like A Pirate Day" 


